
	
Permanent	Mission	of	Costa	Rica	to	the	United	Nations	

211	E.	43rd	Street,	Room	1002,	New	York,	NY	10017	Tel.	+1	(212)	986-6373	
 

 
MPCRONU-367-2020 

 
 
 
 

June 12, 2020 
 

Excellency,  
 
I have the honor to address you in your capacity as President of the Economic and Social Council 
of the United Nations and in reference to your letter of 12 September 2019, in which you conveyed 
to the Membership of the United Nations Costa Rica’s intention of presenting a Voluntary National 
Review for the second time during the 2020 meeting of the High-Level Political Forum on 
Sustainable Development, under the auspices of ECOSOC.  
 
In that sense, I have the pleasure of formally submitting Costa Rica’s Voluntary National Review 
for the aforementioned forum. 
 
Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Rodrigo A. Carazo 
Permanent Representative of Costa Rica 

to the United Nations 
 
 
 
 
 
 
H.E. Mona Juul  
Permanent Representative of Norway to the United Nations 
President, Economic and Social Council of the United Nations 
New York 


